To the Homeowner or Current Resident:

In the next couple of weeks, Morello Construction will be coming on to your
property to start the process of connecting your house to the sewer system that is
being installed in Crescent. The construction crew will be working during
business hours and will make every effort to cause as little damage or disruption
as possible to your property. Any pavement or fencing that might need to be
removed or is damaged will be replaced before the project is finished in the
summer. Someone will also knock on your door a day or two before we start
working on your property to give you a heads up.

During this work, you house WILL NOT be connected to the sewer system as the
sewer system is not yet operational. You will still be hooked up to your private
septic system. However, starting the connection process now will make
connecting your house to the system, when the system is operational, a much
quicker and simpler process.

If you have any questions or concerns about the placement of the connection
lines please feel free to call Nicole, from Anderson Engineering — the engineers
designing the system, at (917) 714-3149.

Thank you so much for your cooperation in this process.
Cheers,

Nicole Braudy - On site Engineer with Anderson Engineering



